
New Developments in the Bobby Hutton Case 
 
New information has come to light regarding the murder of former 
Black Panther, Lil Bobby Hutton, in Oakland CA, April 6th 1968. 
 
A former Black Oakland police officer who was at the scene has 
released a copy of his deposition taken on April 10th, 1968.   
 
His statement was suppressed by the Oakland Police Department and 
not released to the Grand Jury at the time because it contradicted the 
Police Department official story.  
 
In his statement, he says that after Eldridge and Bobby surrendered, 
coming out with their hands up, they were being beaten and pushed 
along with gun butts.   
 
When Lil Bobby stumbled, a white Emeryville motorcycle officer 
came up and point blank, shot him in the head.   
 
Other officers then began to fire at him also.  This was clearly an 
assassination which was covered up by the Oakland Police 
Department. 
 
The It’s About Time Committee has contacted the Hutton family and 
they are calling for a full investigation into these allegations and the 
violation of Bobby Hutton’s civil rights. 
 
Further information will be forthcoming. 


